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RECTIFICATION STATEMENT

Having detected a clerical error in the “Notice - Applications for admission to the second cycle of
studies for 2023-2024 - Master programmes taught in English”, under the provisions of article 174 of

the Cédigo do Procedimento Administrativo, we hereby officially rectify it.

So, where it reads:
“6. Other rules

6.1. Rules for Candidates that expect to graduate in the current academic year of 2021/2022.”

It should read:
“6. Other rules

6.1. Rules for Candidates that expect to graduate in the current academic year of 2022/2023.”

FEP, 17 January 2023.

The Dean,
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Prof. Doutor José Manuel Janeira Varejso
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